September, 2024

Dear Perfect Penguins,

My name is Ms. Onek and I just found out that I will be your kindergarten
teacher. T was hoping you would be in my class. What great luck! T hope you are
having a great summer and are just as excited as I am to begin our great
kindergarten year together. I can't wait to hear about all of the special things
that you did over the summer.

Our very special penguin class is room number K-110. It is decorated with lots
of colors, toys, blocks and books. The only thing that our room needs to be the
best room ever is YOU! You are going to make lots of new friends this year in
kindergarten, so don't be scared. We are going to learn so many cool things
such as how to read and write stories.

Kindergartners need to have some special things when they come to school, so
be sure to help mom and dad look for the supplies listed with this letter. I can't
wait to meet you and start our very exciting and FUN year. Enjoy the rest of
the summer and I will see you in September.

Your teacher,
Ms. Onek

* Moms and dads, a more detailed letter pertaining to classroom rules and
policies will be distributed during the first week of school. Thank you and T
look forward to meeting all of you. X*



~Kindergarten Supply List~

e 20 sharpened pencils
e Colored Pencils
* 1 HARD supply box (not a bag or soft box)
e 4 Black Expo Dry Erase Markers Fat
* 4 packs of 24 count Crayola crayons
e 1 pair of Fiskars scissors
e 10 Large Glue Sticks
e 2 Bottom Pocket Folders
* 1 package baby wipes
e 2 box tissues
e 1Pack of 10 Crayola Markers
e Extra Set of Clothes
e Headphones for Chromebooks



